## VIA EMIAL

December 2, 2016

Ms. Susy Pita Plan Administrator

Dear Ms. Pita:

I am sending this to you today to express my interest in serving on the Pension Board of Trustees. I understand that Chairman Fahey has resigned from his Commission Appointed position and I am actively seeking an appointment to fill this vacancy.

I have been retired from the Key West Fire Department for 11 years and have remained in my hometown actively monitoring the Plan and keeping in touch with the retirees that I would be most honored to represent.

Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions or need additional information.

Sincerely,

Raymond Casamayor, III

3930 S. Roosevelt Blvd.

#312 West

Key West, Florida 33040